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17 May, 2019 

 

Ms. Naoko Kimura  

Manager, Participant Relations 

United Nations Global Compact 

685 3rd Ave, 12th Floor 

New York, NY 10017 

 

 

Dear Ms. Naoko Kimura, 

 

Shwe Taung Group aims to be one of the most responsible and sustainable companies in Myanmar. 

As a result, our Group is currently working on publishing its first sustainability report in April 2020, 

which will provide our stakeholders with qualitative and quantitative data capturing how our Group of 

companies is creating and sharing value. This report will be aligned with the UNGC principles and the 

Sustainable Development Goals.  

We will disclose our results every year, after the closing of our financial year and before the end of 

April. Therefore, we would like to align our internal reporting cycle with our COP deadline. We hereby 

request our COP deadline to be adjusted to 30th of April 2020.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

Ms.Nan Hla Hla Aye 

Head of Communications & Sustainability Development 

925-511-3395 

nanhhaye@shwetaunggroup.com 

 

 


